
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

This upcoming week, will see the beginning of our International Week. This will see 

all three classes, study about a country from South America. 

 

6N will be studying Brazil. 

6A will be studying Colombia 
6I will be studying Venezuela. 

 

During International Week, the children will be studying all aspects of their chosen 

countries and completing set tasks within lessons. These will involve creating fact 
files, researching the spoken languages, and creating bar charts to compare the 

temperature of the countries. 

 

The International Week will start with the International Fair on Sunday. Thank you 

to those of you who have volunteered to help with a stall. 

 
The week will conclude with Qatar National Day celebrations. This will involve a 

whole school assembly, and activities which will celebrate Qatar as a country. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Students should wear traditional clothes from their home country on Sunday 10 

December for our International Fair.  

 10-11 December are Parents Meetings with Class Teachers. 

 13 December - Qatar National Day celebrations. Students are welcome to wear 
National dress or clothes in the colours of the Qatar flag on this day. 

 14 December - Tug of war House competition. Students are encouraged to wear 

their House T-Shirts to school on this day. 

 14 December – School will close at 12:00pm. 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 6 Team 

 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (10-14 December 2017) 


